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Lou Mansolillo

From: Luis Flores <floresluisls824@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:43 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Hello, I am an Electrical Apprentice in the state of Rhode Island. I have read bill H-7015 and believe that it should be 
passed in its current form. Electrical work is how I make a living and if taken away from me and others who rely on 
electrical work, it makes it hard for us to support our families. A home inspector who knows nothing or only knows the 
basics of electricity, could put themselves in a dangerous situation if they were to do electrical inspections themselves. 


